
      Kathleen “Katie” Sensabaugh

“As an undergrad, I was impressed that the 
Center for Faculty Innovation not only works with 
faculty, but has resources for training students to 
lead classroom discussions. When I started 
teaching as a faculty member, I remember sifting 
through some of the same resources so I could 
plan and construct my very first classroom from 
the ground up. It’s been really nice to be able to 
use some of CFI’s tools to facilitate class 
discussions that really get at student learning – 
rather than straight lecturing for the full time. So, 
I think my students would say that my classroom 
isn’t a traditional classroom, but in a good way.” 


